Chris King

From: UrbanGrowth < UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>

Sent: Saturday, 16 December 2017 6:36 PM

To: Chris King

Subject: RE: Amended concept proposal for the redevelopment of the Cockle Bay Wharf (SSD7684)

Attachments: SW Response.pdf

Dear Chris,

Thank you for referring the development application referral listed above to Sydney Water.

We have reviewed the amended development application and have no further comments to make to our previous correspondence in the attachment.

If you require any further information, please contact Lulu Huang of Growth Planning and Development on urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au.

Kind Regards, Growth Planning & Development Team



NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. This email does not necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee that this email communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference.